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Alternative E-Filing Fee Group – VBA Representatives 

Composition:    

- Mary Ashcroft, Esq. 

- Amber Barber, Esq. 

- Steve Ellis, Esq. 

- Matthew Garcia, Esq. 

- Elizabeth Kruska, Esq. 

- Mark Langan, Esq. 

- Andrew Manitsky, Esq. 

- Jean Murray, Esq.  

Ex Officio Members: Beth Novotny and Teri Corsones 

 

Charge & Designation  

The VBA Representatives to the Alternative E-Filing Fee Study Group are charged 

with fulfilling the responsibilities spelled out in H. 961 section A.20 regarding e-

filing fees, including: 

o Meeting with the Judiciary to examine alternatives to the current e-filing 

charges 

 

o Reporting the recommendations for alternative e-filing charges to the Joint 

Fiscal Committee and Joint Legislative Oversight Committee no later than 

October 30, 2020 

The VBA Representatives to the Alternative E-Filing Fee Study Group will also 

fulfill any other responsibilities associated with the Legislature’s response to the 

recommendations. It’s anticipated that the responsibilities will end no later than 

December 31, 2020.  

 


